
 

This issue  
 

Message from the President/HIP 2.0 Update P. 2 
2016 Carol Cutter Memorial Golf Outing P. 3 & 4  

Anthem Article P. 6 
Education Update P. 7 

CLTC Training P. 8 
Legislative Updates  P. 9 

ISAHU Membership Update P. 10 
Member Celebrations P. 11 

Chapter Updates  P. 12 & 13 
Local Chapter Event Flyers P. 14 & 15 

Why NAHU P. 16 
Membership Application  P. 17 

 

June  
2016  

Board Members  
 

President  
 David Berman 

David.Berman@neacelukens.com 
 

President -Elect  
Jennifer Revell  

jrevell@iuhealth.org 
 

Past President  
Mike Ripley 

isahu.mike.ripley@gmail.com 
 

Secretary  
Josh Kelley  

Kellyj1@aetna.com 

 
Treasurer  
Rita Musser 

Rita.musser@frontier.com 
 

Awards Chair  
Carolyn Beck 

Carolyn.Beck@siho.org 
 

Communications Chair  
Nicole Fairbairn 

cicnfw@gmail.com 
 

Education Chair  
Cindy Trahin 

cktrahin@gmail.com 
 

ISAHU-PAC Chair  
David Berman 

David.Berman@neacelukens.com 
 

HUPAC Chair  
Denny Wright 

Denny.Wright@oldnationalins.com 
 

Legislative Chair  
Dwight Hall 

Dhall1950@yahoo.com 
 

Marketing Chair  
Kristen Kaweck 

kkaweck@hccmis.com 
 

Media Relations  
Ruste Pontenberg 

ruste.pontenberg@thehsaauthority.
com 

 

Membership Chair  
Bill Robinson 

roadguy1950@hotmail.com 
 

Retention Chair  
Tina Hazelip 

Tina.hazelip@deaconess.com 

ISAHU www.inahu.org   June 2016     Page 1 

This is my last President's Message. I want to thank the Membership of ISAHU for 
giving me the opportunity to serve you as President. This has been an honor to lead a 
very talented group of Volunteers who have dedicated themselves to the Membership 
of ISAHU & to NAHU! They have given their time & efforts to attempt to make the  
Marketplace that we all work in better. Along with the efforts of NAHU, ISAHU has 
made Indiana a viable place to practice selling Health Insurance Products & Ancillary 
Products. To each of our Members of our Board of Directors, I say thank you for a job 
well done! 
 

The Members of our Board of Directors are:  
 

Bill Robinson  Membership 
Carolyn Beck  Awards 
Cindy Trahin  Professional Development 
Denny Wright  HUPAC 
Dwight Hall   Legislative/ISAHU-PAC 
                      Treasurer 
Jennifer Revell  Secretary/President Elect 
Kristen Kaweck  Marketing 
Mike Ripley   Past President 
Nicole Fairbairn  Communications 
Rita Musser   Treasurer 
Ruste Pontenberg  Media Relations 
Tina Hazelip   Membership Retention 
Bill Cummings  Advisor 
Chandra Coffee  Advisor 
Jason Naville   Advisor 
Sylvia Gordon  Advisor 

Executive Board  
 

Bill Robinson 
Carolyn Beck 
Dwight Hall 
Jennifer Revell 
Mike Ripley 
Nicole Fairbairn 
Rita Musser 

I would also like to thank our  
7 Local Presidents:  
 

Doug Skinner   Bloomington 
Larry Mayfield  South Central 
Kevin Brewer    Evansville 
Rob Strickland  Indianapolis 
Kathy Goffer   Ft. Wayne 
Don Griffey   South Bend 
Carla Cohen   Northwest 

Cont. on page 2 

mailto:jrevell@iuhealth.org
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A Message from Your ISAHU President, cont. from page 1 
 

David Berman, ISAHU President 

Additionally, I want to thank Pat Griffey for her service as Region 3 Vice President & wish her the best in her run for 
NAHU Treasurer that will be voted on in the House of Delegates @ the NAHU Annual Convention in a few weeks in 
New Mexico. Assuming Pat is successful, she will become President of NAHU in 3 years! We are so thankful to Pat 
for all of her years of Service & Leadership @ the Local Level, State Level & National Level!  
 

ISAHU achieved many successes over the past year, highlighted by the Medicare Summit which was a Huge  
Success!  Special Thanks to Bill Robinson & his Committee for your hard work & effort to assure that this was a  
successful event. Special Thanks to Dwight Hall for another successful DAY ON THE HILL! Special Thanks to Bill 
Robinson & Tina Hazelip for a successful year in Membership!  Special Thanks to Bill Robinson & his Committee for a 
successful Carol Cutter Golf Outing that allowed ISAHU to award 3 Scholarships to Capitol Conference. Please note 
that our Carol Cutter Golf Outing will be held in July!  ISAHU continues to have and build on our relationships with  
Members of Congress & the Senate that represent the State of Indiana & Members of our State Legislature @ the 
Indiana State House, the Governor's Office & the Indiana Department of Insurance! 
 

ISAHU is held in very high esteem by NAHU as one of the most successful State Association in the Country as is the 
case with our 7 Local Chapters. ISAHU is leading the way in an effort to build & create an alliance of other Agent  
Organizations: NAFIA; Big I; PIA; & the Insurance Institute of Indiana. Additionally, ISAHU'S ongoing relationship with 
the Indiana Chamber of Commerce & the Indiana Manufacturers Association give us great allies when we attempt to 
get legislation passed or defeated @ the Indiana State House or in Washington, DC.  
 

ISAHU is truly an Association that works for you, our Members. Thank you again for giving me this opportunity to 
serve you as your President this past year! It has truly been an Honor & a Pleasure! 

HIP 2.0 Healthcare Update 

The Healthy Indiana Plan  (HIP) is a conservative alternative to the broken 

Medicaid system and provides health -care coverage for 370,000  

low -income Hoosiers. HIP was implemented in 2008 and expanded in 2014 

as HIP 2.0.  
 

This year, state lawmakers took the next step with HIP 2.0 by putting the 

plan into state law, passing Senate Enrolled Act 165 . 
 

HIP was the nationõs first consumer-driven health -care program for Medicaid beneficiaries that is 

centered on personal responsibility and patient control over health -care choices.  
 

HIP participants have financial òskin in the gameó by requiring those above the poverty level to 

make reasonable personal contributions to receive coverage.  
 

The revamped plan stays true to consumer -driven principles,  

empowering Hoosiers to take personal responsibility for their own health. Due to the success of HIP 

2.0, at least seven other states are looking to create similar plans.  
 

Click here  to view a video of Senate Committee on Health and  Provider Services  Chair Patricia 

Miller (R-Indianapolis) discussing HIP 2.0.  
 

For more information about the program, click here . 

http://www.inahu.org
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 Annual Carol Cutter Memorial Golf Outing is 

on Friday, July 15th! 
 

By Bill Robinson,  MembershipChair 

Summer is in full swing, which makes it a perfect time to think about ñswingingò your clubs at the Annual 
ISAHU Carol Cutter Memorial Golf Outing on July 15th!  This is the sixth annual event and, as always, will 
take place at Foxcliff Golf Club, just north of Martinsville.  I believe this will be our best and most fun 
event ever and hope you will make plans to be there!  
 
For those who didnôt know Carol, I will provide a little background.  Carol was born in Kentucky and raised 
in Bedford, IN. She attended Indiana University and raised two children, Susan and Stephen, spending 
most of their years in the Perry Township area.  She was involved in many ways in her community, and 
was a member of Friedens United Church of Christ, serving in many different capacities. The stories of her 
unselfishness are endless.  Her passion for making a difference did not end on a personal level, it  
extended to her profession. She was an advocate for health care reform in all areas. Carol was an active 
member of NAHU and served in many capacities at the Local, State and Regional levels.  Those of us who 
knew her remember her as the ultimate ñlegislative junkie!ò  Her experiences with NAHU and her passion 
for legislation paved the way for her to become the Deputy Commissioner of Health Issues for The  
Indiana Department of Insurance. In June of 2009 she was appointed Commissioner. Unfortunately for all 
of us, her tenure was cut short due an unfortunate illness, and she passed away long before her time.  
However, her great legacy lives on through all of us, and that is why we get together annually to  
celebrate her life and have some fun!  I am absolutely positive that Carol would be very pleased with how 
we choose to honor her memory.  Simply put, Carol was a great lady and it is very important that we  
continue to do things in her honor!  
 
Having said all that, I can think of no better way to honor Carol than to raise funds for a few of the things 
she was passionate about ï her church and the annual NAHU Capitol Conference.  A portion of each yearôs 
revenue from the outing goes to Friedens United Church of Christ; after that, we try to provide  
scholarships for first time attendees to the next NAHU Capitol Conference.  This past year we were able to 
assist three such members and the hope is to increase that number, if possible!  Obviously, the only way 
that can happen is to have more players and sponsors, so thatôs where each of you enters into the  
picture.  If you have played or been a sponsor in the past, thank you very much - we hope to see you 
again on July 15th!  If you have not had the opportunity to participate in any way, please consider doing 
so this year.  Not a golfer?  We have sponsorship opportunities starting as low as $75, which I believe 
makes this a very affordable way of remembering Carol, helping her church, and helping YOUR  
association! A registration form can be found in this newsletter or on our website, which is:  
 www.inahu.org.  Please give me a call at 317-695-5683 if you have any questions or would like additional  
information.  
 
 I hope to see MANY  of you at the golf course!  

http://www.inahu.org
http://www.inahu.org
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VISIT WWW.INAHU.ORG TO REGISTER 

http://www.inahu.org
http://inahu.org
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